View this email in your browser



SEPTEMBER 2022

Hello, student organization leaders!

Congratulations on a great start to the semester! Below are your SPUR

Updates for September! Please reach out to us at lsc@sc.edu or 803-777-7130

if you have any questions or if there is anything that you or your organization needs!

UNIVERSITY UPDATES



"To create the most exceptional experience at South Carolina, we must first hear directly from students." — President Michael Amiridis

Join University leadership and other students to share your perspective, generate new ideas, and help shape real actions that will further elevate the Carolina experience for those who will follow in your footsteps!

This event is open to undergraduate students and will include breakfast, lunch, and refreshments.

Participating students will receive specially designed event stickers and an Imagine Carolina T-shirt. Attendees will be eligible for special giveaways like meal plans, textbook gift cards, a reserved parking space, and an on-campus housing voucher.

Space is limited, so reserve your spot today!

LEADERSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

Close Family Emerging Leaders Program (CFELP)

New to your organizational leadership role or have members who are looking to develop their leadership skills? Apply to be part of the Close Family Emerging Leaders Program!

Designed to help you discover your strengths and how lead with others, this program is perfect for emerging leaders on campus who are ready to take the next step in leadership!

For more information, please click HERE.

Applications close at 5:00P on September

16th - to apply, click HERE.



STUDENT ORG RESOURCES



The deadline for organizations who renew in the Fall is Sept. 20th!

Garnet Gate > Click on the Organization > Manage > Re-Register This Organization



Treasurer's Workshop

Calling all student organizations!

There will be a Treasurer's Workshop on Thursday,
September 8th at 6:00 PM in the Leadership Service Center
on the 2nd floor of Russell House. This is a MANDATORY
obligation if you plan on requesting funding for your
organization throughout the year; please send your President
or Treasurer to satisfy the requirement. For questions, please
email sasgtrea@mailbox.sc.edu.

Event Planning and Promotion Resources

As you are planning your programs for fall and spring, check out the resources on the Russell House website. There are updated guidelines for <u>posting and promotions</u> as well as Frequently Asked Questions regarding reservations. Reach out to rhreserv@mailbox.sc.edu for any needs related to requests for space and reservations.





Updated Food Guidelines

Food can be consumed in all indoor and outdoor areas of the Russell House and can be a vital part of your program or activity. Be sure to plan ahead and follow the updated food guidelines for brown bags, potlucks, catered events, snacks, and bake sales when using the Russell House. The presence of food must be disclosed in the space request or event planning process. Contact rhreserv@mailbox.sc.edu or

visit Russell House Event Services (RH 218).

Fall 2022 Roster Verification - Available Now!

Verified records of student organization memberships are collected in each student's My UofSC Experience, a university platform that records the many experiences, both for-credit, and not-for-credit, that students engage in while at UofSC.

In order for your organization members to have their involvement included in the My

UofSC Experience, it is your responsibility as an organization to verify your roster for Fall 2022.

Please ensure your rosters are accurate and up-to-date - the accuracy and integrity of these student records are essential. Only records of membership that have been verified will be collected in the My UofSC Experience. To verify records, simply login to your Garnet Gate account, click on the organization you are verifying on the right of the page, and click "About" under "Organizational Tools". Scroll to the bottom of the page and click "Fall 2022 Roster Verification", then click "Update". You're done!

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES



Service Saturday | 9/11 Day of Remembrance

Join us on September 10th, for the 9/11 Day of Service.

Learn more about what service means to students, and get the opportunity to provide service work at an on-campus or

community partner site. Be sure to <u>register</u> today and for more information, visit the LSC located in Russell House Suite 227 or contact us at lsc@sc.edu.



Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate ▼

MONTHLY RESOURCES

Aramark Sports and



Entertainment wants YOU!

Get involved on Game Days and earn some extra cash for you, or raise some funds for your student organization!

Football starts soon, so apply today!

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dina Scirpo at scirpo-dina@aramark.com.

We can't for you to be part of the Aramark Team





This email was sent to << Email Address>> why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Leadership and Service Center · University of South Carolina · Russell House 227 · Columbia, SC 29208-0001 · USA

